

CHLA/ABSC Student Interest Group at UBC: Meeting Minutes
Trail Room
February 3rd 2015

Present

James Murphy (JM)
Paige Hohmann (PH)
Krystyna Nowak (KN)
Kelly Rovegno (KR)
Luke McLeod (LM)
Stephanie Fan (SF)

Regrets

Pascal Canucci (PC)

1) Welcome and Check-in

2) HLABC Continuing Education Event

- a) Discussed January HLABC CE Event, no one present was able to go. JM might contact HLABC to see how the event went.

3) Pubnight

- a) JM discussed possible pubnight during the term. Agreed Thursday February 12th or Friday February 13th could work. Possible location is the Cove at 6:00pm. A Facebook poll to see which day works better and other possible locations will be created.

4) Future Fundraisers

- a) PH suggested possible ideas for fundraisers this term. Ideas include bake sale or selling breakfast sandwiches for morning classes. For now we agreed to keep fundraiser options open.

5) Course Offerings

- a) JM and PH pointed out there may be a number of health related courses coming up at SLAIS. LIB 534 may be offered in January 2016.

6) CHLA Workshop

- a) JM and PH discussed the first workshop. There was a good turnout, about five people showed up with two registered. The series includes Medline, Web of Science, PubMed and CINHALL. Reminders for the upcoming workshops will be sent out on the social page and posted on the whiteboard the day of. Suggestion of a possible addition in the Terrance Lab at a future date.

7) Jobs

- a) JM discussed jobs postings for health librarians and passed around some printouts. Some had skill sets SLAIS students might not have. LM pointed out postings often are idealistic. We can still apply. Suggested students can gain project management experience by doing professional experience or Co-op.

8) Woodward Tour and Panel

- a) JM discussed Woodward Tour and Panel. Possible dates include the first week of March, maybe the 3rd or 4th. We should keep the panel around one hour. Could be 90 minutes if event included panel, tour, and lunch.

9) CHLA conference

- a) PH discussed the up coming CHLA Conference in June. Suggested that we get the CHLA SIG group email on conference listserv. We might also want to reach out to the conference organizers if we have people interested in volunteering. We can contact Dean and follow up with Charlotte for more information.

10) Next Meeting

- a) The next meeting is tentatively set for March 10th from 1-2pm in the Trail Room

11) Adjournment